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Autumn - September 2024 

Welcome back! It has been fantastic to see the classroom filled with excitement and smiling 
faces again! We’ve really enjoyed hearing about your summer adventures and we hope you all 
managed to get some rest at some point too! It’s great to see the students settling back in to 
school life, a new classroom and making new friends.  
 
We have lots of exciting learning opportunities coming up this year, along with work 
experience out in the community, you’ll find more information about those below. 
 
As we explore these opportunities together, you will be kept up to 
date and see the progress we have been making and the learning 
that we have achieved, on Evidence for Learning weekly. If you are 
having any trouble accessing EFL, please let me know and we can 
get that sorted for you. We will also keep you updated of any 
changes or important information through the home school books 
as well as what your young person has done throughout the day.  
 
If you have any worries or need any questions answering, please 
get in touch either via the school office, home school books or 
email: stacey.watts@saxon.set.org 
 
 

 

Stacey - Teacher  Hilary- TA Tina - TA Raj- TA 



 Throughout the year and years to 
come, there will be a variety of opportunities to 
access the range of vocational opportunities we have 
in school. These include work at the Foodbank, Farm,  
Dobbies and Travel Training. As well as this, some 
students will have the opportunity to do some in 
school work experience in the café as part of the staff 
meal deals on a Friday and the various pop up shops 
to help raise money for this year’s Prom! We are also 
continuing our work with the Rotary Club, where we 
will decide on charities to create projects to raise 
money! 
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Preparing for adulthood this year 

will be taught by Sarah. This will be 
every Wednesday afternoon.  

  

In English this term, we will be completing 
work towards our AIM English Unit, 
covering reading, writing and speaking. 

Incorporated into these lessons will be the 
book, ’A long walk to water’ by Linda Sue 
Parks (an optional GCSE text) from the 
departments literature 
map.  

This years Maths will 
focus on the AIM Units-  length, time 

and money, these will be completed 
throughout the year, linking to practical 
learning opportunities. 

As well as this, we will have different 
opportunities to apply our Maths skills into 
the real world with our 
Vocational opportunities.  

 
 

We work on a department rota, 
where our Hydro and Rebound 
Lessons will be completed on a 
Friday. 
You will receive a message in your 
child’s home diary when it is their 
week, so you are able to provide 
the kit required. 

        

In PHSE, we will have a 
focus on Health and 
Fitness.  
Under the units, Healthy 
eating and body image. 

AIM unit– Personal care 
and Hygiene. 

Cooking will take place 
every Tuesday morning 

We are wanting 
to promote       

independence and pupils will be           
collecting their own drinks and snack at 
break time. We want to only have 1 bottle 
per pupil, so please send in undiluted 
squash for them to refill their drink in the 
day if necessary, along with any snacks 
they require.   


